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February 1, 2023 
 
Dr. Edmundo J Garcia-Solis 
Associate Provost of Grants & Research Administration 
Chicago State University 
9501 S. King Drive 
Chicago, IL 60628-1598 
 
Dear Dr. Garcia-Solis: 
 
A copy of an indirect cost rate agreement is being sent to you for signature.  This provisional agreement 
reflects an understanding reached between your organization and a member of my staff concerning the 
rate(s) that may be used to support your claim for indirect costs on grants and contracts with the 
Federal Government. 
 
Please have the agreement signed by an authorized representative of your organization and return to 
me by email, retaining the copy for your files.  Our email address is CAS-Dallas@psc.hhs.gov.  We will 
reproduce and distribute the agreement to the appropriate awarding organizations of the Federal 
Government for their use. 
 
An indirect cost proposal, together with the supporting information, is required to substantiate your 
claim for indirect cost under grants and contracts awarded by the Federal Government.  Thus, your next 
proposal based on actual costs for the fiscal year ending 06/30/2025 is due in our office by 12/31/2025.  
Please submit your next proposal electronically via email to CAS-Dallas@psc.hhs.gov. 
 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
        

Arif Karim 
Director 

       Cost Allocation Services 
 
 
Enclosure 
 
PLEASE SIGN AND RETURN THE NEGOTIATION AGREEMENT BY EMAIL 
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